
   
 

 

Dated:13-07-2021 

  

NOTICE 

All those students of LL.B mercy chance  who are supposed to appear in their  

Continuous Assessments or Internal Moot Courts or any other internal component   

and have submitted their examination forms for the same are directed to present 

themselves in the Department of Law on 14 and 15 July, 2021 during office hours. 

Afterwards, no request  in this regards will be entertained. 

 

   -sd- 

Head, Department of Law 


